
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Notice of Public Hearing 
 

 
The Area Plan for the Stanislaus County Area Agency on Aging outlines 
the way that the funds from the Older Americans Act will be used to provide 
services for older adults, adults with disabilities, and their caregivers. 
On Monday, March 11, 2024, there will be a Public Hearing to provide 
members of the public the opportunity to comment on the content of the 
new 4-year Area Plan 2024-2028.  
 
 

Area Plan Public Hearing 
March 11, 2024 

12:30 PM 
Stanislaus Veterans Center, Room 114/115 

3500 Coffee Road; Suite 15 
Modesto, CA 95355 

 
Copies of the draft Area Plan will be provided at the Public Hearing or found on 

the website: https://www.stancounty.com/aging/   
Contact Tiffany Fanfa for any questions: 

Fanfatiff@stancounty.com or 209-525-4612  
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